
It is my understanding that you are planning to build on a greenfield site in Hadley wood. 

I want to firmly apose this plan.

I live in Hadley wood and have done for over 40 years.

I live at 40 Parkgate Ave

The infrastructure is already stretched with new builds in Hadley wood and to build new 
homes where greenfield currently is, is unacceptable.

This is also likely a historical site which should be preserved.

I imagine there are many brownfield sites that can be used.

I am not against there are need for homes but not at the detriment of areas used by wildlife, 
historical importance and where it affects current residents with infrastructure stretched to 
breaking point. Which you would then need to pay to fix.

Regards

2907


